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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

School Attendance 

Our attendance is currently below our 

whole school target of 97%.    

We look forward to improving this 

Well done to  Year 6  with the highest 

attendance at 98.1% 

 

Our Sports Star of  the 

week is Darcey, Year 4 for 

showing self-belief and 

positive attitude in PE.  

Well Done! 

September 

Thursday 10
th
 World Mental Health 

Day 

Wednesday 16
th

  Parents’ Evening for all 

classes 

Thursday 17
th
 Individual photograph 

day in school  

Friday 18
th
  Last Day of Term 

W/C 28
th

  Holiday Club at Hindley  

Green CP School 

31
st
 October  Closing date for secondary 

school applications 

November  

Monday 4
th

 School re-opens 

normal school time 

Monday 4
th

 Reception Class intake 

2020 online application 

service opens 

Friday 8
th
 1.30 -

3pm 

Open afternoon for 

prospective new intake 

– Reception 2020  

Sunday 10th    

at 9.30am 

Remembrance Sunday 

at St John’s Church  

Week 

commencing 

Monday 18th 

140
th

 Anniversary 

Celebrations to begin 

(more details to follow) 

  

  

  

  

 

Celebrating Success at St. John’s … 

Reception – Sophie 

Year 1 – Freya 

Year 2 - Joseph 

Year 3 – Hannah 

Year 4  - Jessica 

Year 5 – Lottie-Mai 

Year 6  - Holly 

Well done! 

Diary Dates 

 
 

Well done to our music 

performers of the week Year 

4, Year 5 and Year 6 for a 

fabulous singing workshop 

with Mr Orrell. 

Well done! 

 

 

 
Parents’ Evening Wed 16th October 

Please don’t forget to send your slip back 

into school with your chosen time allocation. 

Thank you. 

 

Thank you to all our 

families who helped us 

support Hello Yellow  

World Mental Health Day 

Next Half Term’s Snack 

Next half term’s snack is now 

uploaded on to Parent Pay.  The 

cost is £3.50.  Deadline date for 

collection is Friday 18th October.   

Thank you. 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Please don’t forget to check your 

Parent Pay for any uploads 

relating to your child.   

Uploads this week –  

Year 5 and Year 6 Residential to 

London  ** NEW** 

Autumn Term 2 Snack ** NEW** 

Upload coming soon -  

Whole School Surprise  

Christmas Trip  

If you have not already done so, 

please activate your account.  This 

will ensure you will be up to date 

with what’s going on in school and 

will not miss any opportunities for 

your child.  Thank you for your 

continued support. 

Calling  all our parents, 

carers and grandparents … 

Our toddler is group is every Tuesday 

straight after school drop off in the 

school hall.   

Great weekly activities and a special 

time for your toddler to meet new 

friends. 
Please try to join them for a great 

time! 

 

YEAR 6 HIGH SCHOOL 

APPLICATIONS 

 

  
Parents/carers wishing to 

apply to High School for 

September 2020.  Please now 

ensure you apply online.  The 

application process is now 

open and will close on 

Thursday 31st October 2019. 

Please see the link below – 
 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Reside

nt/Education/Schools/School-

Admissions/Secondary-

schools.aspx 
 

 

Please make a note that 

individual class photograph 

day will be on  

Thursday 17th October 

Commencing at 8.30am for 

families with children 

under the age of Reception 

Class.  Thank you. 

 

St John’s Toasting Team 

Are you available for 2 mornings per week for approximately 1 hour 

straight after school drop off?  If YES our friendly toast team would like 

your help.   Please contact Mrs Glynn in the school office.   

A DBS check will be required.  Thank you.   

 

Our new Reception children are 

amazing us every day. 

If you are a new Reception child’s 

parent/carer and would like to 

leave feedback, please kindly 

click on the link or use the  

QR code. 

Please see next page for  

Open Afternoon and  

140th St John’s Celebrations  

Please ctr & click – 

here for survey 
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PLEASE JOIN US AT OUR RECEPTION OPEN DAY TO SEE US IN ACTION!     St John’s is celebrating 140 years, please call the                              

school office if you can help                                           

 

 

 

 

 

If your child starts Reception in September 2020 you need to apply for a school place online.  All children must apply for a 

place even if they currently attend Nursery. Just go to the Wigan Council Primary school admissions page – 

Please ctrl & click here 

If you need any help please ask at the school office. The closing date is 15th January 2020. 

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Schools/School-Admissions/Primary-schools.aspx

